
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each Thursday during Semester 1, Ms Judy and her beautifully behaved and 

very social Schnauzer - Charlie Boi, visited our school to listen to the reading 

of four, extremely fortunate children.  This program provided each student with 

the opportunity to spend time reading with and to Charlie Boi and Ms Judy for 

15 minutes each week.   

Very sadly, we wish to advise that, during the June/July school holidays, 
Charlie Boi had a sudden, rapid decline in health and passed away peacefully 
with Ms Judy by his side. 

Our school community is deeply grateful to Ms Judy and Charlie Boi for the 
time that they generously gave to our students throughout the past two and a 
half years to assist with the development of reading confidence and skills.  

On a happy note, Ms Judy will be returning to 
our school to continue reading with our 
students in the near future. 

 

 


